
 

 Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

Notice to the Profession 
 

The Chief Justice has authorised the issue of the following notice.  

 

Professional Liability Claims Against Taxation Professionals 

 

 

As from the date of this Notice, professional liability claims against taxation professionals or 

advisors should no longer be issued in the Commercial Court Taxation List. Instead, such 

matters are to be initiated and managed in the Common Law Professional Liability List. 

 

Consistent with this change, practitioners should disregard paragraph 8(g) of Practice Note 4 

of 2014 New Structure of the Commercial Court, paragraphs 2.2 and 2.4 of Practice Note 5 of 

2015 Common Law Division Professional Liability List and paragraph 1.8.5 of Practice Note 

1 of 2010 Commercial Court.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          29 June 2016 

 


